
 
 

Monday 18th January 2021 

Dear parents/carers, 

Thank you for all your efforts with home learning so far. We are really pleased with the 

work that the children are uploading to Seesaw. Please encourage them to continue 

uploading their work daily. 

EXCITING ANNOUNCEMENT! 

To further improve our home learning provision, we are excited to introduce live ‘face to 

face’ sessions. We know that our children would really benefit from the social interaction 

with their friends and time to speak to staff. This will be a daily meet up at a set time for 

each year group. Please see the timetable below: 

9:30am Y1 

10:00am Y3 

10:30am Y5 

11:30am Reception 

2:00pm Y2 

2:30pm Y4 Y6 

 

To ensure the safety of our children, we will be using Google Classroom and Google 

Meet. Later today we will be sending out a guide with the instructions for how to log in to 

Google Classroom.  There will also be a user agreement, which children and adults must 

agree to and adhere to before joining any videos.  

By joining the Google Classroom session you will be agreeing to the conditions in the user 

agreement. 

We have set up a school email address and password for every child. These have been 

sent to you via Seesaw on this morning at 09:00am. If you cannot find these on Seesaw or 

if you need your Seesaw login, please email info@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk. 

These live video sessions will enable the children to chat with their friends, review the 

previous day’s home learning, talk about today’s tasks and ask any questions. They will 

begin tomorrow, Tuesday 19th January, so today you can practise logging in and check 

that everything works.  

If you have any questions, please email info@pinfold-st.walsall.sch.uk. 

We look forward to seeing all our children on the live videos on Tuesday.  

Take care and stay safe. 

Mrs Toni Beech 

Headteacher 
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